Sent: 30 December 2020 08:37
To: Planning; Young, Nathaniel
Subject: Planning Application No: 2020/4539/P

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

To whom it may concern,

T would like to communicate you our positive approval of the following Planning Application No:
2020/4539/P.

I received their plans and think that it will improve their house and the Mews in general because their
proposition is proportionally adequate.

Best seasons wishes,

Cécile Bourne-Farrell, curator

10 Camden Square
NW19UY London
UK



